
From: Richard Carr [mailto:richcarr@mtaonline.net]  

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 11:03 AM 
To: Sen. Peter Micciche 

Subject: support 189 

 

As an Alaskan who supports a strong home building industry, please support passage of Senate 

Bill 189. 

  

Alaskans should be free to build their own homes.  But the law to allow owner-builders should 

not be abused in order to allow unscrupulous contractors to run a business without the proper 

licensing, insurance, and bonding. 

  

SB189 is an effort to protect the freedom of Alaskans to building their home while weeding out 

the bad actors who abuse the law. 

Thank you, 

John Richard Carr 

Wasilla 
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